
   ESPECIALLY FOR OUR 
 GUESTS . . .  
 Please pick up an information 

packet from our welcome table 
in the lobby.  We also have a 
small gift for our first-time 
guests. 

 

 We are grateful for your 
presence today.  Please fill out 
an attendance card (please 
indicate both your first and last 
names) so we can have a 
record of your presence. 

 

 About halfway through the 
service, the children 
kindergarten through the              
4th grade will be dismissed for 
their own class downstairs.  For 
those 4 years old and under, 
there are classes on the main 
level throughout the entire 
service.  We encourage the use 
of our attended nursery class for 
those who need it. 

 

 If you have any questions 
concerning our services or the 
church or the Bible, we 
encourage you to speak to one 
of our elders or our minister. 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
   The men’s Bible study and  

   fellowship group will meet this 

Tuesday at 7 p.m. at the building.  All 

men are invited & encouraged to be 

part of this great opportunity to learn 

and grow together. 
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CHURCH IN THE PARK 
   We invite everyone to join us  

   as we worship with other area  

   congregations on Sunday, 

August 13, at Butcher Park in Warren.  

The event will begin with a picnic 

meal together at 4:30, followed by 

service at 5:30.  Bringing us the 

message will be Lonale Stewart, the 

minister at the Van Dyke Church of 

Christ.  In order to plan for enough 

food, we ask that you sign up in the 

hallway.  Invite family and friends to 

join you as we all worship God and 

fellowship with other brothers and 

sisters in Christ. 

PULPIT EXCHANGE 
Next Sunday morning Brian will 

exchange pulpits with Peter Morphy, 

the preacher at the Royal Oak Church 

of Christ.  We look forward to hearing 

from Peter.   



VBS AT BAD AXE CHURCH 
    The Bad Axe Church of   

    Christ will hold their 

Vacation Bible School August 7-9.   

We are planning to take a group up 

there to be assistants, helpers, or do 

whatever they need.  They will provide 

all the teachers. There will be no cost to 

you and accommodations will be 

provided.  If you would like to be part 

of this exciting adventure, please see 

Brian or Joe & Lori Mason.  Adults & 

teens - you can help make a difference.  

Bad Axe is one of our mission fields 

and it would be great to let them know 

how much we appreciate and support 

them in their efforts. 

Jay Kramer got good test results last week. 

Connie Patenaude, Russ’ mother, had surgery last week to remove a   

 non-malignant tumor in her brain. 

Kelsi Spurlin, Cheryl’s granddaughter, will have facial & cranial corrective 

 surgery on Friday  

Ersilia Conte, Deanna Graves’ mother, is in St. John Macomb Hospital. 

Eleanor Wooldridge’s son, Vernon, has pneumonia. He was recently 

 diagnosed with cancer that is treatable but not curable. 

In Our ThoughtsIn Our Thoughts   
and Prayersand Prayers   

STEAK & CORN ROAST 
   The Church of Christ Care  

   Center will be “Celebrating the 

1970’s” at their 30th Annual Steak & 

Corn Roast, which will take place on 

Saturday, August 19, at 5 p.m. under 

the big tent on the Care Center grounds. 

Garth Pleasant, former Rochester 

College men’s basketball coach, will 

share some “Sports Memories”. 

Entertainment for the evening will be 

provided by Dueling Pianos.  Our own 

Gloria Conti, her aide, and students 

from Lutz School will be honored at 

the dinner for the volunteer work they 

do at the Care Center.  Tickets are $75 

if you purchase them before July 31, 

and after that the cost will be $85.  See 

Barb Kramer to purchase your ticket. 

BALL GAME & PIZZA 
Attention teens!  Harding University is 

sponsoring a Detroit Tigers game 

and pizza dinner at PizzaPapalis  

in Greektown on Monday, July 24.  

The cost is only $20 for dinner and the 

ball game.  Please sign up in the 

hallway if you want to go.  See Mark 

Wilson for details. 

GRADUATION PARTY 
Everyone is invited to a graduation 

open house for Quincy Stewart on 

Sunday, August 20, from 12:30-6:00       

at Blossom Heath Park, on Jefferson 

just south of 10 Mile Rd. (behind 

Blossom Heath Inn).  Please sign up in 

the hallway if you plan to attend. 



THE PRACTICAL PEACE JESUS GIVES 

By David McDonald 

  

So often, we get too wrapped up in the cares and concerns of this world and of this 

journey called life.  It is easy to do.  Paul writes about getting wrapped up in things 

of this world (Romans 8:6; 14:17-19).  Too often, we let minor things become 

major, which is wrong.  When things, which in the big picture for us on our sojourn 

to heaven, get in the way of our peace, our oneness and our quietness with each 

other, it is wrong.  Our fruits of righteousness must be sewn in peace as we live in 

peace (James 3:18).  We must always try to keep a unity in the Spirit, living in good 

comfort, of one mind, knowing that our lives must be shod (or bound) with the 

gospel of peace (2 Corinthians 13:11; Ephesians 4:3; 6:15). 

 

Our peace comes from the blood of the cross of                                                            

Jesus (Colossians 1:20).  It is because of that                                                            

cross and what it means that we must flee our                                                            

“youthful lust” (2 Timothy 2:22; 1 Peter 3:11).                                                                     

Those lusts may include the kind of entertainment                                                          

we participate in, the way we dress, and the                                                           

associations and friends by whom we surround ourselves.  We must flee from those 

things which hinder us on our path to heaven.  It is only by following 

righteousness, faith, love, and peace that we can call on the Lord with a pure and 

righteous heart.  It is only if we hunger and thirst after righteousness (Matthew 5:6) 

that we can be found in peace, without spot, and blameless (2 Peter 2:14).  

 

Finally, the prisoner Paul states, “And the peace of God, which passes all 

understanding, shall keep your hearts and minds through Christ Jesus.  Finally, 

brethren, whatsoever things are true, whatsoever things are honest, whatsoever 

things are just, whatsoever things are pure, whatsoever things are lovely, 

whatsoever things are of good report; if there be any virtue, and if there be any 

praise, think on these things. Those things, which ye have both learned, and 

received, and heard, and seen in me, do: and the God of peace shall be with 

you” (Philippians 4:7-9).  Yes, we can have an internal peace that will enhance this 

journey we call life, but it can only be had by pursuing those thing that God 

commands of us and by obeying Him. 

  



ELDER CHAIRMAN 
Bill Nocita 

 

WORSHIP ATTENDANTS 
July 16, 2017 

    

Opening Prayer -  Tom Cardwell 

Song Leader - Bill Nocita 

Sermon - Brian Poe 

 

Communion servants for July 

 John Kaganac  Steve Karwowski 

 Ken Mickey  Dave Anderson 
 

Audio visual servitor for July 

 Dean Stewart  Scott Smith 

Our Missions - Near and Far 
 

 Bad Axe Church of Christ 

 China 

 Church of Christ Care Center 

 Eastern European Mission 

 India 

 Metro Detroit Youth Chorus 

 Michigan Christian Youth Camp 

 Nigeria 

 Shults-Lewis Children’s Home 

 South Africa  

 

FOR THE RECORD 
July 9, 2017 

 

Bible School                                    47 
Sunday Morning Worship               119 
 Avg. attendance for 2017       118 
Sunday Evening Worship                        26 
Mid-Week Bible Study                             31 
Contribution                           $4,901.40 
    Avg. contribution for 2017     $3,804.29 
    Budget                  $3,872.00 
 

Shults-Lewis                               $46.00 
    Total for 2017                        $1,012.10 

  
   

 
      

 
 

 

 

DEACONS 
 

Tom Cardwell         586-646-3602 
 tcardwell@wowway.com 
Ken Mickey      810-730-7113 

 krex71@hotmail.com 
Mike Messier          313-690-2226 

 mmessier@mirealsource.com 
Russ Patenaude    313-806-5194 

 russpatenaude@hotmail.com 
 

 

SHEPHERDS 
 

 

Joe Mason    586-242-9044 

 josephmasonjm@aol.com 

Bill Nocita    313-910-2718 

 wnocita2001@gmail.com 

Mark Wilson     248-240-6889  

      wil938md@aol.com 

 

PREACHING MINISTER 
 

Brian Poe ~ 586-777-5470 (office) 
586-596-0985 (cell) 

E-mail:  psa625@gmail.com 

 

SECRETARY 
 

Vicki Loftis ~ 586-777-5470 (office) 

    586-246-6368 (cell) 

E-mail:  vicki2952@gmail.com 

  Find us on Facebook 
 

www.facebook.com/groups/

northeastcofc 

   TIMES OF SERVICES 
     

Sunday   
   Bible School - 9:30 a.m.  

  Worship -10:30 a.m. & 5:00 p.m.  
 

Wednesday  
Bible Study - 7:00 p.m.  


